
Dear 

I am writing to you in reply to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to Nottinghamshire 
County Council. I have the following information. 

 
How many children aged between 8 - 17 whom are classed as 'Looked After' and have an Autistic 
Spectrum Diagnosis were permanently excluded from school between 2015-2016 and 2016-2017? 
Based on NCC Looked After Children in County Schools, we have no record of any permanent 
exclusions of pupils with ASD for the time period in question. 

 
How many children aged between 8 - 17 whom are classed as 'Looked After' and have an Autistic 
Spectrum Diagnosis accessed alternative education provision between 2015-2016 and 2016-2017? 
We do not hold the data to enable us to answer this request. 

 

If you have any queries or concerns then please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference 
number above in any future communications. 

 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 

complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints and 

Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or e-mail 
complaints@nottscc.gov.uk. 

 
Yours sincerely 

  
John Allison 

Information Officer 

Resources 
Nottinghamshire County Council 

County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QP 
Telephone: 0115 977 2788  
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